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Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Lynne Meredith - Connecting 2nd Avenue-3rd Avenue - Walking 

Cycling and Driving Improvements and Opportunities for Rapid Deployment of Safety Improvements 
on Active Transportation Routes – May 2024 Update - CK 6330-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, May 25, 2024 10:53 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Lynee Meredith ‐ Connecting 2nd Avenue‐3rd Avenue ‐ Walking Cycling and Driving 
Improvements and Opportunities for Rapid Deployment of Safety Improvements on Active Transportation Routes – May 
2024 Update ‐ CK 6330‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, May 25, 2024 ‐ 10:53 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Saturday, May 25, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: She/her/hers 

First Name: Lynne  

Last Name: Meredith  

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Isabella St E 
Ward: Ward 7 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 
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What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: City Council Meeting May 29, 2024 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 8.2.1 and 8.2.2 

Comments: 
I am in favour of both of these proposals. Connecting 2nd/3rd Avenue will greatly increase cycling safety and 
accessibility in an area that is currently very difficult to access using active transportation. The neighborhood 
bikeway on Munroe Avenue will increase cycling access to Campus which is currently very poor and also take some 
pressure off the Wiggins and College Intersection which is extremely busy and unsafe. 
 
Lynne Meredith  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




